April, 2024

Dear Ogdensburg Water Customer,

In December, 2023 the Mayor and Council mailed to all Ogdensburg water customers a letter with a link to complete an online survey regarding a lead line replacement plan implemented by the State of New Jersey.

If you haven't completed the online survey or if you don't have access to a computer please complete the following survey and return to Borough Hall via mail or place in the Borough's drop off box by the front door of the Municipal building. Please include a photo of the service line coming into you house that connects to the meter; include the meter.

Ogdensburg water Customer Survey:	
Name:	_
Street Address:	
Block and Lot:	
Phone Number cell or home:	
Year the house was built:	_
Is the pipe magnetic:	
Select one of the following: Which material is your water se	rvice made of? If you do not know

- Copper
- Lead
- Galvanized Steel
- Plastic
- Unknown
- Other

IF YOU CAN NOT PROVIDE ALL THE INFORMATION OR A PICTURE THEN PLEASE COMPLETE THIS TO THE BEST OF YOUR ABILITY AND RETURN IT. THIS IS THE BEGINNING STAGE OF OUR BOROUGH WIDE SURVEY AND WE WILL CONTACT YOU IF MORE INFORMTION IS NEEDED.